
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
July 2024  
 
 
Official Sensitive 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As I approach my final few days at Hedingham School, I wanted to write to you all to express my ‘thanks’ and 
‘gratitude’. 
 
I joined Hedingham School in 1995 (29 years ago).  Many of you will remember me (and constantly remind 
me!) as a young and enthusiastic Head of PE.  Since then, it has been a privilege to be involved with so many 
wonderful students on my long journey at Hedingham.  It has been an absolute pleasure to speak to so many 
parents over the last few months, many of you are ex-students.  You have reminded me about some great 
memories which I will treasure. 
 
It is clearly a testament to the Hedingham School community that myself and others spend most of their 
teaching life at one school.  We all know that Hedingham is a fantastic school and has a unique ‘culture’, 
built around strong relationships and trust. 
 
I know that the students enjoy the Hedingham experience and we have so many who leave us as well-
rounded, responsible citizens, who continue to play an active part in the local community and wider afield. 
 
I will undoubtedly miss Hedingham School and it was not an easy decision to make.  However, I know the 
school will continue to flourish under the leadership of Mr Finch and I wish him all the very best.  I know Mr 
Finch will lead with the same passion and dedication that has been the cornerstone of our success. 
 
Finally, there have been some challenging times (a ‘global’ pandemic!) but I have always appreciated the 
support that you as parents have given me.  It has been an honour and privilege to serve as your Headteacher.  
As I move onto the next chapter of my life, I carry with me the lessons I have learned and the memories we 
have shared. 
 
I am looking forward to the next phase but, of course, I will miss you all! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Harvison 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


